
From: Sandy Hart [mailto:shart@mckinneytexas.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2016 1:00 PM
To: Keith Self Judge <keith.self@co.collin.tx.us>
Subject: TIRZ 1 and TIRZ 2 appointments

The two County appointments will be expiring this year. Please provide me the 
County’s appointments by August 15th.

Let me know if you have any questions.

The material in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed 
and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that the unauthorized review, 
use, disclosure, duplication, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on this 
information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the 
sender by return email and destroy all electronic and paper copies of the original message and 
any attachments immediately. Please note that neither City of McKinney nor the sender accepts 
any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan attachments (if any). Thank 
You. 


